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07/05/2025  12:04:082025/1534/P OBJ Hannah Freeman I’ve got a concern about this proposal. New College Court is already pretty tall compared to 

everything around it, and adding more tall structures nearby could seriously cut off light to the 

protected tree behind it. That could really put the tree at risk of declining.
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